August 11, 2022

NOTICE
Beginning around the middle of October we will
be starting to complete the Rip-Rap around our
Club.

The effective Slips are;

109-110, 111-112, 113-114, 115-116, 117-118, 119-120,
154-155, 156-157, 158-159, 160, 164-165, 166-167,
168-169, 170-171, 172-173, 181-182, 183-184, 185-186

All dock boxes and/or platforms in the Rip-Rap
area need to be removed. Any attachments on the
Ramp section (hoses, electrical cords, dock lines)
need to be removed

Thank you
Tom Pomerville
989-430-1959



